Monday, December 13, 2021, 7:00 PM

1. Roll Call
In Attendance: Matthew Cornell, Matthew Malone, Ziggy Hartfelder, Melissa Stockbridge, John Dobroski
2. Salem Cultural Council & Public Art Commission Joint Meeting Minutes approval: 
	Motion to Approve: Ziggy Hartfelder
	Second: Melissa Stockbridge
3. Update on SmartSimple: Council Chair requested confirmation that all in attendance were able to access applications in SmartSimple and review them. M. Cornell was unable to access them, and Council Chair emailed him the application packet.
4. Project Funding Vote: The council opined on each application an used their usual methodology of identifying which projects will receive funding. Priority was given to grants that met priorities set by the Salem Cultural Council (SCC) and the Massachusetts Cultural Councils (MCC) standard priorities. The SCC establishes council priorities prior to the opening date of applications and shares them on their website as well as their webpage on the City of Salem site (www.Salem.com). The council selected 12 projects to fund and tried to fully fund the projects where the budget allowed. The full amount allocated to the SCC by the MCC of $25,400 was utilized in the process. Rejection letters are to be send by December 30, 2021, and the council must wait 15 days after sending the letters to allow for any disputes from the 16 rejected applicants. Council Chair J. Dobroski will send the rejection letters before the deadline and will also send the approval letters. Once all letters have been sent, funded projects will be posted on the above referenced websites.
7. Any Additional Business: Council member S. Lim requested for a change of meeting date by email but was unable to attend the meeting. Discussion was deferred to the council’s January meeting.
8.	Adjourn: Meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:45 PM


